SEP 2 7 1982

Docket No. 50-286

Power Authority of the State of New York
Indian Point 3 Nuclear Power Plant
ATTN: Mr. J. C. Btons
Resident Manager
P.0. Box 215
Buchanan, New York 15011

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated September 2, 1982, in response
to our letter dated August 3, 1982,

Thank you for providing a description and the status of
activities underway to correct the significant deficiencies
identified by FEMA. We are providing a copy of your letter
to FEMA Region II.

Your coopetation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

/,' 4 ey 2ot A 7
Gcorg’e’H. Sl;ith. Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Operational Support

o
o

. W. Sinclair, President and Chief Operating Officer
. P. Bayne, Executive Vice President - Nuclear Generation
M. Pratt, Assistant General Counsel

Klausmann, Vice President - Quality Assurance

. Halama, Quality Assurance Superintendent

. M. Wilverding, Chairman, Safety Review Committee -
. Burke, Director, Regulatory Affairs (Con Ed)

F. P. Petrone, Director, FEMA Region II

J. Thomas Project Manager (NRR) .

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

State of New York
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Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)

Chief, Reactor Projects Section 1C /'gf ;
w oo P

RI:DEPOS WY  RIAEPOS 8210040206 820927 e
, Snyder/pmm&\ Smi th PDR ADOCK 05000286 ¥ '
, 9/24/82 : ; ro

AN F
L \
Q\ OFFICIAL RECORD COPY



